
From:   CAROLANN SCHMITT   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 07, 2009

Subject:   FCC File No. 0009-EX-AU-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari,

I write in response to your correspondence sent on May 4, 2009, asking whether there are any other
Control Assignment applications pending with other FCC bureaus.  The parties filed an application in the
Universal Licensing System to assign 179 wireless licenses (File No. 0003814513), to which the
Commission consented on May 5, 2009.

I hope this satisfies your request.

Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions to expedite the process.

Sincerely,

Chris Nierman

Counsel for M/A-COM, Inc.

Christopher P. Nierman
Harris, Wiltshire & Grannis LLP
1200 18th Street, N.W., 12th Floor
Washington, DC 20036-2560
phone 202.730.1340
fax 202.730.1301
cnierman@harriswiltshire.com


